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Hello,
I am objecting to the proposed boundary redistribution for the following reasons:
- North Sydney is set to grow with the new metro station and development under the TOD
SEPP, and a seat in this location is both desirable and will likely shrink over time
- the electorate represents a coherent and contiguous group that has a long established
identity and voting priorities.  Splitting us among many suburban seats dilutes this current
inherent logic
- it is likely that in the future with the creation of Bradfield City in Western Sydney a new
focused electorate around that city will be required.  Logically, if Bradfield was abolished
now, it could be re-created contiguous with "Bradfield City" in the future, and avoid the
likely confusion of a federal electorate remote from a major city with the same name.

Marc Lane
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